Elsie Kempf 2240 Cascade Drive Atwater, California 95301

California Energy Commission\
Comments
1516 Ninth Street MS-29
Sacramento, CA 95814



Dear People:

I respectively request that you reject pending revisions to title 24 that will intrude on our rights to control our own environment. I am 86 years old and live in the San Joaquin valley. Here it gets very hot in the summer, and for us senior citizens we feel the cold in the winter more than younger people. I am very careful about the temperatures I set my thermostat at for both the air conditioning (by using ceiling fans) and the heat (by wearing a sweater around the house). I think most everyone will cooperate in the same way without having this basic right taken away from us. This country was founded on the principle of Freedom and Liberty. I hope the Government isn't going to take away our rights in our own homes. That is frightening!

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Elsie H. Kempf